Park BRoard Meeting

November 20, 1978

Presént: Ken Savage, John Fierstien, Brilan Ferguson,
Colleen Dunning

Absent: Walt Zuellisz, Jerry Horan, Ken Hobson, Don Baller,
Herb Haubenstricker

The meeting opened with the reading of the September minutes
by Secretary Colleen Dunning. The financial report was not given
on the account that Treasurer Don Bailer was not present.

Ken Savage reported that he would be attending = court session
on November 28, 1978 concerning the theft of the tennls court
meters.

The restrooms for the park were winteriged by the first part
of October, in the event that usage of the park declines around
this time of year.

It was made known that Schmitzer Hardware would be taking
the timers off of the Tennis courts in the near future. Also
s second parking lot would be made available for those using the
skating rink. The skating rink would seon be made ready for the
winter season. '

The meeting was adjourned with no further business to be made
known. The next meeting is scheduled for the 15th of January.

Secretary,




